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Howaida Osman Has Joined Terrie O'Connor Realtors Kinnelon Group

Terrie O'Connor, President of Terrie O'Connor Realtors, is pleased to announce that
Howaida Osman has joined the Kinnelon group.

Howaida has been a licensed Realtor since 1997. She enjoys helping people and has
developed many long term friendships from her interactions with others. She's been
told that the real estate industry is a great fit for her vibrant and enthusiastic personality.

“I find that details make all the difference,” she explains. “I am extremely detail oriented
and prioritize my focus on my client's short and long term goals.”

Howaida also has a BA in Accounting and has succeeded as a banker since college.
She lives in Wayne with her daughter and is very familiar with the surrounding area.

She can be reached at the office at 973-838-0100 Ext. 249, on her cell at 973-495-4821 or
email her at hosman@tocr.com.



